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PRESS RELEASE 
 

ETA changed its website and email domains! 
ETA® International claims independence from the hyphen. 
What does that mean? Now, the association's website and 
email addresses are easier to remember! 
 
Greencastle, August 1, 2021: ETA® International introduces its new domain! A 
great deal of work has taken place over the past months to prepare for this crucial 
moment to make the move to our new address. 
 
The website looks and feels exactly the same – only the URL will be different, 
displaying https://www.etai.org. instead of http://www.eta-i.org. 
 
The new domain means that the format of our email addresses have changed to 
(first initial last name) name@etai.org – you may want to add these new email 
addresses to your address book. All incoming emails will work if they are sent to 
our old addresses for the foreseeable future – so don’t worry, we will still receive 
everything. However, the old address will eventually be phased out so it is 
important to update your contacts. 
 
If you have links on your website which point to the trade association, and would 
like to update them, that would be great. But if not, all old URLs and bookmarks 
should still work. (If you know of one that doesn’t please let us know by emailing 
eta@etai.org as soon as possible.) 
 
Expect further improvements in the months ahead as we continue to redevelop 
our site and our digital offerings to showcase ETA in new and exciting ways. 
 
About ETA - Celebrating 40+ years of service to the electronics industry, ETA has delivered over 
250,000 certification examinations successfully. Widely recognized and frequently used in worker 
job selection, hiring processes, pay increases, and advancements, ETA certifications are often 
required as companies bid on contracts. ETA’s certifications are personal and travel with the 
individual, regardless of employment or status change and measure competencies of persons, 
not products or vendors. ETA certifications are accredited through the International Certification 
Accreditation Council (ICAC) and align with the ISO-17024 standard. 
 
Download this press release at – 
www.etai.org/pr/ETA_claims_independence_from_hyphen_in_website_and_emails.pdf 
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